
Film Screening to invite dialogue on 
Hopkins’ vision for a sustainable future 

 

The Oil Machine 

 
 On 24 October at 7:30 pm in Olin Hall,  
the ENVS program would like to welcome  
you to a pre-release screening of the  
documentary “The Oil Machine.” After the  
documentary the Production Team will be on  
hand for a question and answer session.  
Of course, there will be tasty treats to follow.  
Register using the QR code. 
 
This event is hosted in accompaniment with the release of 
the University’s draft Climate Action and 
Sustainability Plan. 

Read the Plan and Get Involved 
sustainabilty.jhu.edu/sustainability-plan 


